
 
 

 

3 May, 2017 

Mr. Göran Marby 

President & CEO 

ICANN 

 

Dear President & CEO Marby, 

 

Thanks for your visiting to Internet Society of China (ISC), and we had a 

really pleasant and enlightened dialogue.  

 

We appreciate your encouragement and recognition of work and efforts 

done by ISC. It is an honor to be one of the ICANN At-Large Structures, 

and to devote ourselves in ICANN. To better play the role of promoter 

and coordinator in Chinese Internet community, ISC will keep moving 

forward and further expand the cooperation with ICANN related 

communities.  

 

Once again, I would like to express sincere gratitude to you and your 

team, and look forward to having more exchanges with you in future. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Gao Xinmin 

Vice President 

Internet Society of China  
 

Address: No.27 Wanshou Road, Haidian District, Beijing 100036, P. R. China 

Tel: +86-10-68209021   Fax:+86-10-68209022   Email:isc@isc.org.cn 


